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WELCOME TO THE WAVERLY INTERMEDIATE TIGER TALES NEWSPAPER

Waverly Intermediate would like to introduce its first monthly newspaper researched and written by 
a staff of our very own fifth-grade students. Each student has been assigned a specific job for the 
newspaper and is responsible for interviews, research, artwork, or photography based on the assign-
ment given. He or she has a deadline to complete the assignment after which the editor collects and 
assembles them into the newspaper you’re reading now. This project is quite an undertaking for our 
students and we’re proud to have them assuming these extra responsibilities for our school!

Pictured from left to right - front: Emma Hudnell, Jacob Long, Trinity Nichols, Shane Turner, 
Ethan Holbert, and Maci Osborne
back: Acey Gleason, Zandria Fitzpatrick, Kadence Wheeler, Brookelyn Jett, and Thad Leffler. 
Absent from the photo is Mia Portillo.

SCHOOL NEWS
4-H TO BEGIN IN OCTOBER

By Brookelyn Jett - Field Reporter

Mrs. Prall is coordinating 4-H at the Intermediate school this year. 
We will have fifty students doing 4-H. There are seven teachers 
helping and six Bristol Villagers who volunteered. Students can be 
involved in cooking, knitting, quilting, airplanes, fitness, art, knots, 
gardening, and science. All of these activities provide learning 
opportunities for the kids. They will be held in the Intermediate 
classrooms after school beginnning October 4 (from 3:15-4:00). The 
skills that can help you succeed in 4-H are: being responsible, com-
pleting the activities, volunteering, and being able to talk about your 
project. Last year was the first year for the program.We hope you 
will join 4-H. 

OCTOBER 2022 EDITION

           RED RIBBON WEEK 
               By Ethan Holbert - Field Reporter

                        This is an interview of Mrs. Brenda Walls who is in   
                charge of P.A.W.S. and Red Ribbon Week. When asked    
        what P.A.W.S. stands for, she responded, “It stands for People 
Assisting Waverly Students.” You might wonder, what is Red 
Ribbon Week about? Well, it’s mostly about staying drug and 
alcohol free. Currently, Waverly High School has sixty-three 
members of P.A.W.S. You might also want to know when Red 
Ribbon Week starts on the Waverly campus. The answer is October 
24 through October 28. We can’t wait to begin the activities!
(P.A.W.S. members are currently planning daily activities for the students that will 
be shared with the Intermediate students later in the month.)
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